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Response to Instruction and Intervention (RTI2) Progress Monitoring Letter
	Student:
	___________________________________________________
	
	Date:
	________________


     Subject:​​​​​​​​​​  Reading​___  Math​​​_____    Both​​​​_____                    Intervention:  Tier II___  Tier III_____    SPED_____

Dear Parent or Guardian, 
This letter is to inform you of your child’s progress in the Response to Intervention (RTI2) program.  During this intervention period, your child has been receiving small group, systematic intervention on skills in reading and/or math. Your child has had his/her progress monitored in regular intervals to assess grade-level readiness. 

Based on our progress measurements, we believe your child is: 
Reading    Math




Progress

	
	
	Making good, consistent progress and we plan to discontinue the intervention.  Your child will not need this intervention and will receive remediation in reading or math to support the transition from receiving an intervention.

	
	
	Making good, consistent progress and we plan to discontinue this intervention.  Your child will now move to​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​______________________________________.

	
	
	Making good/some progress and we plan to continue the intervention at this time.

Your child will stay in his or her current placement. 

	
	
	Making poor progress and behavior/motivation cannot be ruled out as the reason for the lack of progress. Changes to the intervention will not be made until the behavior is corrected or work is completed consistently to the best of his/her ability.



	
	
	Making poor progress after making changes to the intervention that we are providing. Your child will now move from Tier II to Tier III.

	
	
	Making insufficient progress and we plan to change the intervention plan at this time.  Further assessment and/or a parent meeting may be necessary. 




As the school staff, we are pleased to have this opportunity to provide your child with this needed assistance. If you have additional questions or concerns, please contact your child’s teacher.

Respectfully,
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